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Katherine McWilliams:
 
I am writing you in support of C & H Hog farms being issued their ADEQ permit. Enough is enough!
This farm has complied with every restriction asked of them and are good stewards of the
environment. I urge ADEQ to use science in issuing the C & H Hog farm permit and not to allow
emotional appeals from various people to sway ADEQ from doing what is right.
 
Mike Freeze
AFS Certified Fisheries Professional and
Former Arkansas Game & Fish Commissioner
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